
               PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

King Street closure February 15 
 
February 15, 2022 

King Street will only be one lane in front of 172 King Street between Charlotte and Kent 
Street. 

The City is installing a water service at 172 King Street. There will be emergency 
access from either end but emergency vehicles will not be able to drive through the 
area.  

City crews anticipate having this section of the roadway closed until approximately 4 
p.m. 

Questions? Call Public Works at 905-835-2900.  

 

 


